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From: Neil Aston-Baugh <Neil.Aston-Baugh@wmfs.net>
Sent: 20 February 2019 14:14
To: Licensing
Cc:
Subject: Licensing Representation removal Harp Inn
Attachments: Vol undertaking harp.png

LICENSING ACT 2003  
NAME OF PREMISES: Harp Inn  
ADDRESS: Walsall St Wolverhampton 
  
  
I refer to the representation made by the Fire Authority in respect of the  application for a premises licence 
for the above . 
The applicant has provided a  voluntary undertaking  to complete works to the appropriate standards. 
(As attached).  
  
The Fire Authority considers this undertaking is sufficient to demonstrate that the Public Safety objective ( 
as it relates to fire safety), will be suitably promoted and herewith removes its representation to the 
application.  
  
Any voluntary undertaking that the applicant gives to the Fire Authority does not constitute Licence 
Conditions but may be legally enforceable under the Regulatory Reform (Fire Safety) Order 2005.  
   
Failure to comply with the undertaking may also result in a review of the premises licence.  
  
Should you require any further information or clarification,please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
 
Regards 
  
Neil Aston-Baugh 
  
Fire Safety Officer -LEEPS Team 
Tipton Fire Station 
Alexandra Road 
Tipton 
West Midlands 
DY4 7NZ 
  
Tel: 07973 810 042  or, 
0121 380 7500 
Email : neil.aston-baugh@wmfs.net 
Team Email: LEEPsTeams.Enquiries@wmfs.net 
Fire Safety Admin Email firesafety.admin@wmfs.net 
  
 
Making the West Midlands Safer 
Follow us on Twitter: @WMFSFireSafety 
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